
From: Blossom, Brian (DFW)
To: ECY RE CRO SEPA Coordinator
Cc: SEPADesk2 (DFW)
Subject: DNS 22-017_Ponds 4 & 5 Access Redevelopment
Date: Monday, April 18, 2022 7:40:20 AM

Gwen,
 
Thank you for reviewing the Ponds 4 and 5 redevelopment project and providing comments. We will
be sure to follow the guidance and regulatory requirements provided in your comments regarding
withdrawing water for dust suppression. We will reach out to the contact provided in the letter with
questions regarding Ecology requirements.
 
Please contact me if you have any further questions or comments.
 
Brian Blossom
Environmental Planner
Washington Dept. of Fish and Wildlife
Capital and Asset Management Program
360-819-0041
 
From: ECY RE CRO SEPA Coordinator <crosepa@ecy.wa.gov> 
Sent: Thursday, April 14, 2022 3:58 PM
To: SEPADesk2 (DFW) <SEPAdesk2@dfw.wa.gov>
Subject: 202201532 Comments for DNS 22-017
Importance: High
 
Please see the attached comment letter for the Ponds 4 and 5 Access Redevelopment
project.
 
Please share these comments with the applicant.
Thank you,
 
Gwen Clear
WA State Dept. of Ecology
Regional SEPA Coordinator
1250 W. Alder Street
Union Gap, WA  98903-0009
(509) 575-2012
crosepa@ecy.wa.gov
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